
 

 

Dear Pine Valley Baptist Church,  May 2025 

Prayer Requests: 
• Savannah, Timothy, & Matthew Jr’s Salvation 
• Five new monthly supporters 
• New volunteers to join our team 
• New Opportunities to Expand Our Ministry 

 
 

 
	"Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father which is in heaven." 
This verse is our roadmap for the ministry here in New England, as we strive to do exactly that:let our light shine! In this 
verse we are instructed to shine, so that others can see, and thereby glorify God.  As believers, we have the opportunity to 
shine our light in a dark world.  The light shines the brightest in the darkest place.  According to 
a 2018 Gallup Poll, New England is one of the darkest regions of our country spiritually, 
surpassing even the West Coast states.  We are privileged to serve here where the light of the 
Gospel is shining brightly! 
Family: There's never a dull moment with our family! Little Matthew Jr. is already quite the 
communicator at three months, delighting everyone with his coos and "conversations," all while 
bravely navigating the start of teething. Timothy, full of fearless curiosity, is expanding his 
vocabulary daily, though his adventurous spirit and magnetic appeal to bugs (hello, black flies 
and mosquitoes!) mean he's often sporting an array of bug bites, scrapes, and bruises – making 
that new family photo quite the challenge! Meanwhile, Titus and Savannah are enjoying a brief 
school break, though it'll soon be back to Abeka videos, with Titus focused on catching up to 
grade level (due to changing back to Abeka) and both tackling Spanish. Titus is also embracing 
his entrepreneurial side, already mowing lawns with his refurbished mower, and he and Savannah 
are diligently working together to earn money for Junior Camp, all while continuing to impress 
with their piano skills. 
Ministry: We are incredibly grateful for the tremendous success of our recent National 
Corrections Week event, made possible by generous donations and faithful support. This 
outreach allowed us to provide nourishing meals to over 1800 dedicated officers, staff, and 
volunteers across various correctional facilities. Each meal, consisting of pulled pork, potato 
salad, baked beans, a Hawaiian sweet roll, chips, and an oatmeal cream pie, served as a tangible 
expression of appreciation and a powerful Gospel witness. The impact extended beyond the 
meals, leading to participation in the Rhode Island Department of Corrections Correctional 
Officer Memorial Service and their subsequent Awards Ceremony, opening new ministry 
opportunities in Maine and Rhode Island. This monumental achievement would not have been 
possible without unwavering commitment and support. Looking ahead, we are already planning 
for Corrections Week 2026, scheduled for May 4-9, 2026, a significant year as we also 
commemorate America's 250th anniversary. We believe God has even greater things in store and 
humbly ask for continued partnership, inviting consideration for inclusion in 2026 budgets to expand this vital 
project. Beyond financial support, we warmly invite volunteers to join us on the ground the week before and the week of 
the event, offering a remarkable blessing and a chance to see the effects of prayers and generosity firsthand. We finished 
out May by hosting a prison revival at a men’s facility here in New Hampshire.  We had old and new volunteers get involved 
in this meeting, with volunteers coming from SC, PA, CT, and NH. We are thankful to report that five precious souls trusted 
Christ!  I am scheduling meetings for the upcoming months, and I would love to set up an in-person update with your 
church!  Just reach out to me through email or text.  Your prayers and financial support genuinely mean a lot to our ministry 
and are essential for our success.  We are so grateful for your generosity, and we look forward to staying connected as we 
continue our service in New England! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Frank Family 
Matthew – Hannah – Titus – Savannah – Timothy 

Bringing the Message of Hope to Those Incarcerated in New England 

Sending Church: 
Granite State Baptist Church 
Pastor Dr. Peter Chamberland  
236 Sheep Davis RD 
Concord NH 03301 
 
Contact Information: 
Bro. Matthew Frank  
PO BOX 1751  
Concord NH 03302 
(603) 630-9695 
newengland4Christ.com 
mfrank@roapm.net 
 
Support Address 
Rock of Ages Ministries 
Support Account #228 
PO BOX 2308 
Cleveland TN 35320 
(423) 479-3243 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your support!! 
May:  $100.00    
 

Serving Faithfully until He comes, 
Matthew, Hannah, Titus, Savannah, & Timothy 

 

Check us out  
on Facebook! 



 

 

Pastor Nick Keller 
Pine Valley Baptist Church 
63 Pine Valley RD 
Hiram GA 30141 
 
June 19, 2025 
 
Dear Pine Valley Baptist Church, 
 
I trust this letter finds you well and thriving. 
 
I'm writing to extend an invitation for an in-person update regarding the ongoing work of our ministry here in 
New England. We deeply value our partnership with each of our supporting churches. My records indicate that 
our last in-service update with your church was on Sunday, March 26, 2023. 
 
While I understand that some church missions policies may not mandate in-person reports, I consider it a privilege 
and an honor to personally share what God is doing. If you would like to schedule a time for an update, please do 
not hesitate to contact me using the information provided below. 
 
For our partners located outside the New England region, I would be honored to include your church in a future 
travel itinerary. This approach allows us to wisely manage the resources God has entrusted to us while ensuring 
we connect with you. 
 
Thank you once again for your steadfast financial support, which enables the ministry God has given us here in 
New England to flourish. Our aim is to connect in person with every supporting church at least once every 5-6 
years, unless a more frequent update is requested, especially in instances of pastoral transitions. 
 
Serving Faithfully Until He Comes, 
 
 
 
 
Bro. Matthew Frank 
New England Coordinator  
Rock of Ages Ministries 
Cell: (603)630-9695 
Email: Mfrank@roapm.net


